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City of New York






Parks & Recreation


Design Directive 2008-1
Synthetic Turf Fields 

We are suspending the use of rubber infill synthetic turf in all Parks Capital Projects.  Effective immediately, please discontinue use of Parks standard specification “Synthetic Turf-Infill Type” and delete the words “infill material” from detail 5 on standard detail sheet 40.         
Non-infill specifications for synthetic turf fields are available from our Specifications Department.  Please discuss your individual projects with our Specifications Department for alternate options and additional information.                 
Prepared:  Charles Rudesill/Celia Petersen   1/14/08         
